
To whom it may concern,

Regarding  Inquiry into Customs Legislation Amendment (Commercial Greyhound Export and Import
Prohibition) Bill 2021
I wish to convey my apposition to this  proposed bill. 
I believe it’s something that seems to be proposed by activists and I do not believe it
deserves the time or effort or parliament.
The current regulations already imposed on importing and exporting and international
travel, including  passports required to move greyhound internationally I believe are
sufficient 

Sincerely 
Kim Johnstone 

Sent from my iPhone
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